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Chair and Members
Planning and Environment Com mittee

There have been an increasing number of concerns raised by community members regarding odours

emanating from the Orgaworld facility on Wellíngton Road South. While Orgaworld has been

responsive to the community's concerns, as has the Ministry of the Environment which is responsible for

monitoring the facility, members of the community remain dissatisfied with the situation and are

constantly turning to the City of London, asking "what we can do to resolve their concerns".

We respectfully ask that a motion be passed to request the Civic Administration to review and report

back at a future meeting of the Planning and Environment Committee regarding what steps, if any, the

City of London can take to help resolve community concerns regarding the odours emanating from the

Orgaworld facility on Wellington Road South.

Respectfu lly subm itted,
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S.E. White
Councillor, Ward 14
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